
Dear Students,  
 

Welcome to third grade! My name is Ms. Mohorter, and I am going to 
be your third grade teacher! I am so excited to meet all of you! Third grade 
is filled with a lot of fun learning. We will be exploring fun new texts in 
reading, diving into division and multiplication and even experimenting with 
“Roly Poly” bugs! There is a lot of fun to be had. Until then, I wish you a 
relaxing and eventful summer, and I can’t wait to hear all about it :) Below 
is a list of supplies that you will need for our class: 

 
- 2 boxes of # 2 pencils (no mechanical pencils please) 
- 1 pencil box (no larger than 8” by 5”)  
- 1 pair of scissors  
- Glue sticks 
- 1 pack of crayons (no more than 24 pack please)  
- 1 pack of colored pencils  
- 2-3 highlighters 
- Pack of dry erase markers 
- Erasers (pencil top and/or large erasers ) 
- 5 wire notebooks 1-subject ​( wide ruled: 1 red, 1 blue, 1 yellow and 

 1 green, 1 purple)  
- 6 durable 2- pocket folders​ (1 red, 1 orange, 1 yellow, 1 green,  

1 blue, 1 purple) 
- 1 smock for art ( an old t-shirt works just fine! Please label the 

shirt collar with your first and last name) 
- 2 boxes of tissues 

 
** Clorox wipes are always appreciated, especially during cold and flu 
season. 
 

Feel free to contact me with any questions over the summer: 
mmohorter@chittenangoschools.org 
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